LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-  



22 FEBRUARY 2018
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Glen Hearnden, Portfolio Holder for Housing and Employment

	Question 1:  
“Can you detail the structure of properties before and after the regeneration of Grange Farm?”
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22 FEBRUARY 2018
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)
	Question 2: 

“At February’s Cabinet meeting you said a Chief Executive is a “front-line” position. Can you outline the “front-line” tasks that you’d expect a Chief Executive to perform?”
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22 FEBRUARY 2018
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)
	Question 3: 
“Why have you pushed the budget gap to the next two years, is it because you are not confident that you will still be Leader then?”
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22 FEBRUARY 2018
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:

Councillor Richard Almond
Asked of:
Councillor Christine Robson (Portfolio Holder for Children, Young People and Schools
	Question 4:  

“At the February Cabinet meeting you said as Portfolio Holder you can handle everything except the financial aspect of the role. Has it taken several drastically overspent budgets for you to realise this?”
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22 FEBRUARY 2018
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner: 

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)
	Question 5:  

“Please could you outline how your administration has engaged with the Harrow Youth Parliament and treated their members with respect?”



